
 

 

May 9, 2022 

 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION  

 

To, 

The Sabka Doctor Foundation  

Unit No.25, US Complex 

120 Mathura Road, Jasola 

New Delhi 110076 

 

Dear Ma’am /Sir,    

 

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for conducting in-gratis Capacity Building 

Workshop on ‘Awareness cum Demonstration Programme on Cardio Pulmonary 

Resuscitation (CPR), Use of Automated External Defibrillator (AED) and First Aid’ for the 

Pink Toilet Program at Central Market Lajpat Nagar on May 6, 2022 for WASH Champs.  

 

This programme has been extremely useful to our empowered women WASH Champs and 

Centre for Youth (C4Y) hope that getting one’s hands-on skills will help in a long way to 

saving the lives of the communities.  

 

With regards 

 

 

Alka Tomar 
Chairperson 
Centre for Youth (C4)  
 

Place: New Delhi 


